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These Defenses May Help Universities in Covid-19 Lawsuits

As college students return to campus, the potential for another shutdown looms, bringing with it exposure to
lawsuits seeking tuition refunds or raising health and safety concerns. 

Perkins Coie attorneys examine the current batch of class actions filed against higher education institutions and
provide guidance to reduce the risk of litigation going forward. Click here to read the full article published
by Bloomberg Law. Reproduced with permission. Published August 14, 2020. Copyright 2020 The Bureau of
National Affairs, Inc. 800-372- 1033. For further use, please visit http://www.bna.com/copyright-permission-
request/
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